

Palmetto Knife News

47

2022

Editor: Gene Ravan

June 2022

Our 47th. Year www.palmettocutleryclub.org

P.O. Box 1356 Greer, SC 29652

news@palmettocutleryclub.org

I trust that each of you had a good Memorial Day weekend and remembered all those which have sacrificed their blood for us and our country.

Well, the annual show has come and gone and from all indications it was very successful. I had the good fortune of being in attendance myself and witness a lot of traffic in and out both days. Icing on the cake was I got to see a lot of my old friends and fellow knife enthusiast which is always good. The pictures illustrate some of the people who came thru. Thank you for attending. Also, would like to thank all individual members who helped out during the show and help set up tables the day before. You helped to make it a success. And of course the ladies in the canteen area did a fantastic job as always. The supplied Bar-B-Q by Dickie Simmons was wonderful and well received. Good job by EVERYONE!

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, June 7th. At 7:30 PM at the Greer, Recreation Center. Please try to attend to get the latest on the show and the club knife.







Newsletter Information

If you have any information which you would like to include in the monthly newsletter, please get it to Gene Ravan by email at news@palmettocutleryclub.org or by calling 404-452-2553

Don't forget the Blade Show June 3-4 in Atlanta!